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Mariah Gleason

From: Diane Espinosa <onaturelle3281@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2020 8:06 PM

To: Mariah Gleason

Subject: Airport animal clinic community meeting

CAUTION: This message originated outside the County of Albemarle email system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 

attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 

 

Hi Mariah, 

For the record, I totally support Airport animal clinic moving to the new location in Worth Park. In fact, I live in the 

townhomes right next-door, Gateway Village, and I see no problem with the relocation. 

 

Diane Espinosa 

(sent from iPhone) 


